
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: Monday, January 31, 2022 
To: SIAC  
From: Davis Eidahl, Superintendent 
Re: School Improvement Advisory Committee Meeting (Focus group with students in grades 7-12) 
 
Every school year, the district invites a cross-section of our student body in grades 7-12 to provide SIAC 
members feedback on their experience in Solon.  This focus group discussion will take place on Monday, 
January 31, 6:00-7:30PM in the Solon High School Center for the Arts lobby.   
 
Agenda: 

1) Purpose of the meeting 
2) Introduce students and break off into small table teams 
3) Table discussion and opportunity to hear student feedback   

• What learning opportunities are preparing you for your future?  Give some examples. 
• What classes do you really like and why?  What do your teachers do different in those classes? 
• What do your teachers do to support your learning and success in school? 
• What can the school do to make your experience even better? 

4) Share out with the large group 
5) Identify themes and Adjourn  

 
We appreciate your willingness to serve on our district’s school improvement advisory committee and hope that 
you will be able to attend our winter SIAC meeting on January 31st.  If you have questions, please email or call 
me at 319-624-3401. 
 
Have a wonderful week, 
 
Davis Eidahl 
deidahl@solon.12.ia.us  
 
 


